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       Student Technology Fee Committee Meeting Minutes

Date:
March 27, 2009
To:
Student Technology Fee Committee

From: 
Mike Asoodeh, Assistant Vice President for Technology

Minutes from the March 27, 2009 Student Technology Fee Committee meeting are as follows:

In Attendance: Committee members –  Mike Asoodeh, Donna Methvien, Zealon Solomon, Theron Batie, Gregory Gaiennie, Chris Barcelona, Clarissa Schiro, Marcus McMillian, and Molly Fenton. Mike Asoodeh had proxy for Marvin Yates.
The meeting began at 2:35 p.m. 

· The February 27, 2009 meeting minutes were reviewed. A motion was made by Zealon Solomon to approve the minutes. Chris Barcelona seconded the motion. The vote was 7-0 in favor of approving this motion.
· Reports on Action Items:
· Security System Pilot Program –Dr. Asoodeh brought a report to the committee of the progress being made on this program.  A proposal has been received.  Dr. Asoodeh asked Stephen Smith to review the proposal and determine if additional funding can be obtained. The proposal is broken into three tiers, and with the current level of funding, we could only afford the lowest tier.  Dr. Asoodeh will present the plan after seeking additional funding.  Action Item:  Dr. Asoodeh will present the plan to the Student Technology Fee Committee after Mr. Stephen Smith’s review.  This action item will carry forward as Stephen Smith has not yet had the chance to review the proposal.

· Small Project Proposal Grant Recipients – Shannon Sciortino did notify the small project proposal grant recipients of their awards. 
· Budget Planning 2009-2010– The proposed 2009-2010 budget was reviewed.  Any questions regarding the budget will need to be addressed before the next meeting, as the budget will need to be approved at that time.  There will be a reduction in the budget due to the economic situation. There are two labs in close proximity in the North Campus Main Building.  NCMB 156 may be shut down due to low usage.  The computers in NCMB 156 would then be surplused. 
· Proposals for Surplus Computers– There was one surplus computer request from University Police for five computers. The surplus subcommittee recommends approval of the request. A motion to accept the Surplus Computer Proposal was made by Donna Methvien. The motion was seconded by Zealon Solomon. The vote was 7-0 in favor of approving this motion.
· A motion to adjourn was made by Zealon Solomon.  Chris Barcelona seconded the motion. The vote was 7-0 in favor of this motion. The meeting was adjourned at 2:50 p.m. 
· Next Meeting –The next meeting will be held on Friday, April 24 at 2:30 pm in the Career Services Conference Room.

___________________________________________________________


Approved by SGA President, Zealon Solomon

___________________________________________________________


Approved by Assistant Vice President for Technology, Dr. Mike Asoodeh
Office of Technology ( SLU 10569 ( Hammond, LA ( 70402 ( 985-549-2314 ( Fax 985-549-3922 ( technology@selu.edu
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